
From: Anita Hoffman <Anita@newstanton.org>
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 1:05 AM
To: Prabhakaran R <Prabhakaran.R@stellaripl.com>
Cc: Praveen Immanvel <praveen.immanuel@stellaripl.com>
Subject: RE: RTK Request - Code Violation, Permits & Special Assessment Info

You had called last week in regards to a RTK request for 260-262-258-261-263 Broadview Rd
105 Olivia & 117 Marginal Rd. I have not received an official request for those properties.
With that being said my answer to said properties above is:
No violations at all and nothing built – all empty.

Anita Hoffman

Prasanna Kumar S
Highlight


